
 

 

 

30 Hours Childcare Entitlement Lunch Time Provision Charge 
  

There is a daily charge for lunch time care provision of £3.00 per day, £15.00 per week. This 
is to cover the cost of the practitioners who will be responsible for your child’s care and 
supervision and is paid in advance. 
 
The £15.00 per week purely covers the basic costs and is part of the Governors commitment 
to keep families together and for our nursery to remain as an integral part of our Holy Cross 
community.  Due to the school having a commitment to employing the additional members 
of staff, unfortunately, if your child is ill or unable to attend nursery you will still be charged 
for the missing days as part of the agreement.   
 
This payment is made via our Arbor payment system. 
 

 


